






Tsegai Tensae         July 25, 2018 
1825 Poggi Street Apt 206A 
Alameda, CA 94501 
 
Submission Number: 1068 
 
To the Alameda Housing Authority, 
 
For the last four years alone my rent has increased by over 23 percent. I wish my earnings went up by 

that much or else I would not be complaining about the rent increase. My situation is not easy being a 

father who sent both of his two sons to college. 

The other complaint that I have with management is with maintenance to the units. I have wrote and 

told management in person about the rain coming inside the bedrooms through cracked window frames 

and walls. It is creating a mess. The answer I received so far is that management was going to fix the 

problem after the rainy season has ended. They have also told me that they ordered replacement 

windows, but to this day they have yet to fix the problem. 
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